
• In the next couple of weeks, the Belmont Goats will be
moving onto the property shown on the map (other side of
this sheet)

• This is phase one of construction. There will be follow-up
construction soon.

• This move will require the movement of camps located in
the areas shown on the map.

• The timeline for posting is no less than 72 hours and within
10 days of the notice being posted.

• Belongings may be retrieved by calling 503-595-3440.
• For information about shelter and other services, call 2-1-1.

ATTENTION




